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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am writing as a supplemental communication to the one received from Lt. Col. Finney of the 1st Hussars 
with regard to the restoration of the Holy Roller tank memorial in Victoria Park.  
 
Having consulted with Lt. Col Finney, Lt. Col. (retired) Haley, and our staff, I intend the move the 
following motion at CPSC on May 26th. 
 
That the concurrence of London City Council be communicated to the Commanding Officer of the 1st 
Hussars; and that Civic Administration be authorized to take all necessary steps to work with the  1st 
Hussars Cavalry Fund to allow private donations to be received and transferred to the City of London 
through the appropriate reserve fund mechanism for the cost of this project; and that staff be requested 
to report back to a future meeting of CPSC with a recommendation for other partnership measures that 
could be undertaken by the City of London itself toward this restoration effort in recognition of the 
historical significance of this municipally owned asset.  
 
It being noted that a similar partnership was undertaken by the City of London with the Royal Canadian 
Legion in regard to the restoration of the Cenotaph.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shawn Lewis 
Ward 2 City Councillor 
London ON 
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